
Kindergarten Round-Up Information

Congratulations parents, it’s that time again when we open registration

for Kindergarten.

We will have a parent meeting on April 9th, 6:00 PM for all new

families. If you are a returning family and would like to attend you are

also welcome. The meeting will be held at George Long Elementary.

To get started you will need to visit our website

https://registration.grasslakeschools.com/site.php and complete the

online registration. Make sure to select the 24-25 School Year.

Once you have completed the registration you will receive notification

and can stop by the office to turn in your paperwork. If you have any

questions or need support you can contact the office 517-867-5590 or

email Christy Broderick at christy.broderick@grasslakeschools.com .

We look forward to seeing you!

Michelle Clark

K-2 Principal

michelle.clark@grasslakeschools.com
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